Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 4:20 PM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-07-18 Branch.pdf

Is attached. Take care and be aware of possible heat-related health issues this week.

Rob Farrell

State Forester

Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903

office (434) 220-9047

cell (757) 810-6943

fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov




